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I support this bill because I'm concerned about adverse impacts of large towed 

watersport motorboats. Large watercraft are designed to produce very large waves 

and such waves can be destructive to shoreline beaches and structures and are 

hazardous to other types of river users (kayaks, canoes, swimmers, paddleboarders, 

etc.) It makes no sense that people creating large waves for their own enjoyment are 

denying others a pleasant experience at the same time. Please support this bill and 

limit the size of watercraft used for towed wake-producing boats.  


